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ACTION ALERT - There's Still Time to Contact House Members to 
Restore NOW Slots  
 

ACT NOW to Restore NOW Slots 
  
The House has delayed debate on the budget until Friday, May 10th so there is 
still time to contact your representative in support of NOW slots.   
 
Last week, various amendments made to HB1 in the Appropriations Committee, 
including those adding NOW slots to the budget, were rejected by the Whole House and 
removed from the bill.   
  
LaCAN members are strongly encouraged to call YOUR Representative (or leave 
them a message) on the House floor TODAY (Thursday, May 9th) after 11:00 am or 
TOMORROW morning (Friday, May 10th) to request that these NOW slots be added 
back to the budget. 
  
Simple message: Please add the NOW slots back in the budget. 
 

Contact Your Representative 
 
You can speak directly to your Representative (or leave him/her a message) by calling 
the House switchboard at 225-342-6945. 
 
Those unable to call, can find your Representative's email address here.   
Click here to find out who your Representative is.   
 
Confirm Your Action 

Don't forget to let us know you took action!   
Reply to this email or notify your Regional LaCAN Leader to confirm your action. 

  
Why confirm your action? 

This info helps us to know how effective we are in reaching you with this information 
and engaging members across our state in advocacy for systems change.  
 
 Any Questions? 
 
If there are any questions about the information in this email, contact LaCAN by replying 
to this email, or calling the toll free number listed below.  
 
Contact LaCAN 
 
Email: lacanadvocates44@yahoo.com 
Phone: 1-800-450-8108  
Web: http://www.lacanadvocates.org 
 

  
 
LaCAN is an initiative of the Louisiana Developmental Disabilities Council. 
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